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January 23, 2025

Dear Coyote Creek Families,
As we settle into winter, I want to take a moment to address the wintry weather we’ve been experiencing and provide updates
on upcoming activities at Coyote Creek.

Winter Weather Safety
With colder temperatures and the possibility of snow or ice in the forecast, please ensure your child is dressed warmly for
school. Layers, hats, gloves, and sturdy footwear are essential for keeping everyone comfortable and safe.

We will continue to monitor weather conditions carefully and keep you informed of any necessary changes to our schedule.
In the event of inclement weather, please check our school’s website and social media channels for updates on closures or
delays. We will communicate any changes as early as possible.

Upcoming Activities & Events
Despite the winter chill, there is much to look forward to at Coyote Creek! Highlights for the coming weeks include:

January 31: Spirit Day – Jersey/Athletic Day
February 6: PAC Meeting, 6:30 p.m. in the Library
February 14: Jump Rope for Heart / Valentine’s Day
February 15: Vancouver Giants Fundraising Event
February 26: Pink Shirt Day

Finally, we want to wish all families celebrating Lunar New Year a joyful celebration. Thank you to all our Coyote Creek
families for your continued support and the positive energy that fills our school.
Stay warm and safe,

Warm regards,
Ms. Hillen, Ms. Gill, and the Coyote Creek Staff



COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK 

Feb. 6- Pac Meeting 6:30

Feb 10-14 Jump Rope for Heart

Feb. 13 - 24 - No Crossing Guard - Please be cautious at crosswalk

Feb. 14- Spirit Day- Red, Pink, White Day, Valentines Day

Feb. 17- School Closed (Family Day) 

Feb. 18-20 Heritage Week

Feb. 21- Non Instructional Day

Feb. 26- Pink Shirt Day

Feb. 28- Spirit Day (Accessory/ Fancy Shoe Day (Ramadan Starts)

March 11 - Term 2 Reports go home

March 12- Early Dismissal

March 14- Holi, Spirit Day (Throwback/ Decade Day), Hot Lunch

March 17-28- Spring Break

LOOKING AHEAD
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Jan. 27-  International Holocaust Remembrance

Jan. 28- No Events

Jan. 29- Lunar New Year, National Day of Remembrance of QC Mosque Attack  

                 and Action Against Islamophobia

Jan. 30- Div. 31, 32, 33, 34 In Class Field Trip 

Jan. 31- Jersey/ Athletic Day



THANK YOU PAC!

On behalf of Coyote Creek, we want to extend our deepest gratitude
to our Parent Advisory Committee for their generous support over the
past several months. 

Your involvement has made a significant impact to adding new gym
equipment, technology and enhancing our students’ learning
experiences. 

We are truly thankful for the time, effort, and resources you have
dedicated to our school.

With gratitude,
Coyote Creek Staff and Students



New New 
Hot Lunch Dates









Calling
All

Parents!
MAKE A DIFFERENCE, 

GET INVOLVED,
VOLUNTEER AND SUPPORT OUR

SCHOOL

PAC
MEETING

Our next meeting will be  this coming
Thursday Feb. 6 at 6:30pm in the school library

Please consider joining our PAC this year! PAC
Volunteers work to support school funding goals

and enhance student experience. Our Pac also
kindly runs hot lunch program that supports

fundraising for our school. PAC can be reached
at coyotecreekpac36@gmail.com  



COMING UP AT COYOTE CREEK 

If you know your child will be away from school, please phone our school at 
604 597 0858 and listen to the prompts (press 1) directing you to leave a message in our
absentee mailbox. 

Alternatively, please email us at coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca at any time throughout the day.

ATTENDANCE & LATE ARRIVALS

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION
2025

Additionally, we know mornings are busy times, but our teachers
begin instruction at 8:35 and students who arrive late miss
many wonderful parts of the morning learning routines. 

Students who arrive past 8:45, please report to the office.

mailto:coyotecreek@surreyschools.ca
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SNOW DAYS (CHANGE OF CLOTHES)

Students go outside for
recess and lunch regardless
of weather. 

Please send your child to
school with appropriate
winter clothing (jackets,
boots, etc.) and a change of
clothes for younger students.

The staff parking lot is reserved for
teachers and staff only.
 
Please refrain from using it for drop-offs
or pick-ups. 

Exercise caution when driving near the
school, adhere to posted speed limits,
and follow drop-off/pick-up procedures
to ensure everyone’s safety.

PARKING



FOLLOWUS


